
Steve Mann 
Chief Executive Officer 
Wildern Academy Trust 
Wildern School 
Wildern Lane  
Hedge End 
Southampton  
Hampshire  
SO30 4EJ 

Via email: s.mann@wildern.org 
11 January 2024 

Dear Steve 

I am happy to advise that the Regional Director has approved your request to reduce 
the PAN for Wildern School (URN: 136654) in Hampshire from 360 to 300 for the 
2024/25 academic year. 

As all academies are their own admissions authorities, it is your responsibility to 
ensure that admissions arrangements are code compliant and that the Academy has 
the capacity and resources to accommodate any additional pupil numbers, 
particularly through the transition period. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me with any further queries. 

Yours sincerely, 

Tobi Olusola 

Delivery Officer 
South East Regions Group 

South East Regions Group 
Sanctuary Buildings 

Great Smith Street 
London 

SW1P 3BT 
Email: tobi.olusola@education.gov.uk 
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